
 TOWN OF KIRKWOOD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

May 1, 2018 
   

  
 

A public hearing to hear public comments on the Town’s NYSHCR-CDBG Public 

Infrastructure Grant Application for grant funding for a public infrastructure project was held 

on May 1, 2018 at 6:00 at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor Gordon Kniffen 

presiding. 

 

Present: Supervisor Gordon Kniffen 

  Councilman Robert Weingartner 

  Councilman Lewis Grubham 

  Councilwoman Linda Yonchuk 

  Councilman William Diffendorf, Jr. 

 

Also Present: Oliver Blaise III, Attorney 

  Gayle Diffendorf, Town Clerk 

 

Supervisor Kniffen explained that the Town has signed on with a firm that does grant writing 

and there are a number of projects we want them to look at with the first being to add to the 

water tank in Highland Heights and to add another small tank as well.   

 

Supervisor Kniffen opened the hearing to public comment.  Hearing none, Supervisor Kniffen 

ordered the hearing closed at 6:04 PM. 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Gayle M. Diffendorf 

        Town Clerk 

 


